
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF HOPEDALE 

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Hopedale School Committee will conduct a public hearing on its proposed 2018-2019 Budget: 
DATE:  Tuesday, May 22, 2018 
TIME:   6:30 pm 
PLACE: Hopedale Jr.-Sr. High School Media Center, 25 Adin Street, Hopedale, MA 01747 
 
Copies of the proposed budget are available from the Office of the Superintendent of Schools, 25 Adin 
Street, Hopedale, MA 01747 and at www.hopedaleschools.org. 
 
The School Committee welcomes all comments from the public. 
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